
                                                       

 

                                                            

  August 21, 2025 

 

 DEGREE STAFF NOTICE NO. 34 
 

A staff enrichment program was envisaged at the College Development 

Committee (CDC) meeting held in this month. As a part of this initiative, a 

workshop on “Personal Excellence” is being held by Edelweiss on Saturday, 

August 23, 2025 from 8 am to 1 pm in G1 for both teaching and non-teaching 

staff.  

All staff members are required to attend this workshop.  

Certificate of participation will be given to all participants. You also have the 

option to attend this workshop on Sunday August 24, 2025 being held at the 

same time and same venue. In case you wish to attend the workshop on Sunday, 

do inform Mr. Kevin Miranda or Mr. Anselem Barla.  

Saturday, August 23, 2025 will be observed as non-instructional work day. You 

are requested to carry a writing pad and a pen for the workshop. Also carry your 

snacks and lunch along. There will be tea break at 9.30 am  

Saturday, August 23, 2025 will be utilized by SY students to collect data for 

their Field Project. 

Looking forward to your participation in the workshop  

 

 

Prof. (Dr.) Sybil Thomas 
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